
Meeting with Banzi 

 The ROBOTS Project Team met Massimo Banzi on 19th of February 2018. 

 

The ROBOTS project team together with other colleagues of ours  from the IT Department of Aldini 

Valeriani met Massimo Banzi, co-designer of the Arduino board. The meeting took place at the 

Opificio Golinelli, where a meeting was held to present the new Kit CTC-101 (Creative 

Technologies in the Classroom). For us it was an opportunity to present the ROBOTS project to 

Banzi. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


